
 

 

 

TeWhatuOra.govt.nz 

Private Bag 2016, New Plymouth 4342  

Waea/phone: 06 753 6139 

27 July 2022 
 

 
Dear   
 
Office Information Act 
 
I am responding on behalf of Te Whatu Ora – Taranaki to your OIA request of 6 July 2022; 
you have requested the following information: 
 
How many jobs have been vacated at Taranaki DHB hospital: 
A)  For any reason in May 2022 = 18 
B)  Due to mandated covid-19 booster in May 2022 = 1 
C)  For any reason in June 2022 = 21 
D)  Due to mandated covid-19 booster in June 2022 = 1 
E)  For any reason in July 2022 (so far at point of answering) = 12 
F)  Due to mandated covid-19 booster in July 2022 (so far at point of answering) = 0 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on 
the Te Whatu Ora – Taranaki website no less than one week after the response has been 
provided to you.  Any personal or identifying information will be redacted from any response 
published online.  Te Whatu Ora – Taranaki will endeavour to resolve any concerns you 
should raise but, subject to any legal grounds for withholding, ultimately reserves the right 
to publish any information. 
 
I trust this information answers your OIA request. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Gillian Campbell 
District Director 

Taranaki 
 
 


